
Kootenay Women's Council 

November 13, 197'4. 

MB. Pat Buckley, Treasurer, 
B. C. Federation of Women, 
1353 West 64th Ave., 
VANCOUVER, B. C. 

Dear Ms. Buckley, 

Please accept our cheque for twentydfive dollars,(25.00). Will you express 

our hope for success of the newly formed Federation, and w i l l help in any way 

we can. 

Yours truly, 

M. Hodgson, Secretary, 
Kootenay Council. 


